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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 12:26 PM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Howard.Brown


Subject: Re: Question for Eric on WR LCM based on Delta section comments


I wouldn't worry about making responses to all comments -- we aren't for Shasta and I don't think need to for


Delta! I think that we can talk through this in person. Bottomline is that the ePTM was not updated in a way to


have stakeholders happy, so rather than use a version that people critiqued (used in CWF) they went back to the


older version. I think I can talk through that.


On Mon, May 20, 2019 at 12:19 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Cathy -- Wondering if Eric could suggest a response to the following comment related to use of the Newman


equations in the WR LCM. Comment, excerpted below, is from p. 20 of the attached Reclamation comments


on the Delta section:


Comment: "This is an outdated, correlative approach that conflicts with recommendations of the SST, IRPs


and with the current work of the NMFS SWFSC. Let’s discuss."


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814
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